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Delhi Public School, Mathura Road 

Primary Wing 

Newsletter for the month of May, 2022 

Dear parents, 

As the school resumes its natural pace, I want to thank 
each one of you for stepping up and embracing the new 
normal. Be it offline classes or online, we thrive on your 
constant support.  

As peak summer is ushering in, so are new opportunities 
for our students. Leadership is the capacity to translate 
vision into reality. With this thought in mind, we are all 
set to host the Investiture Ceremony 2022-23 in the first 
week of May. One ceremony shall not be enough, as our 
students never cease to amaze us with their achievements. 
Advik Singh of class 2-E has made all of us proud by 
winning a bronze at the Delhi Roller Skating 
Championship. We are very proud of our students.  

Keep up the good work! 

Ranjana Dean 

Headmistress 
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ACTIVITIES FOR THE MONTH OF MAY 2022 

 

Day Class Activity description Material required Learning outcomes 
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15th 

May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I and 
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IV and 

V 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I and 

II 

 

 

III  

 

 

 

IV and 

V 

8th May 

 

Mother is a person who can’t be 

forgettable. Because of them, life 

exists on Earth. To honour all 

mothers of the world and 

celebrate it, children will create 

their magical craft for their 

mothers. 

 

Children will make a card for 

their mother. 

 

Children will make a beautiful 

bouquet of paper flowers for their 

mother. 

 

Children will make a sketch of 

their mother and write a few lines 

of gratitude to their mother. 

 

15th May 

 

INTERNATIONAL DAY OF 

FAMILIES 

 

 

Children will make a card for 

their family members and write a 

lovely message in it. 

 

Children will write a poem on 

“My family” on an A4 sheet and 

read it aloud in the class. 

 

Children will express their views 

on the importance of family and 

how it shapes the life of children. 

They will write a few lines on an 

A4 sheet expressing their love and 

gratitude towards their family. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Mother's Day is 

celebrated every 

year on the second 

Sunday of May to 

honour motherhood 

and is observed in 

different forms 

throughout the 

world.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Held annually on 

15th May, 

the International Day 

of Families was 

established by the 

UN to raise 

awareness of issues 

faced by families 

around the world. To 

familiarise the 

students about the 

fact that family is the 

basic unit of society, 

children would be 

involved in the 

activities which will 

help them show their 

gratitude towards 

their family. 

 


